
PASS-THROUGH REQUIREMENT 

 

By Order of the Court, class members who charged back any registration 

or decal payments to owner-operators are required to pass through or 

reimburse the full amount of the tax refunds they receive for such tax 

payments to those owner-operators, without regard to any claims or 

setoffs.  Carriers have six (6) months to complete the pass-through 

process, which means that owner-operators should receive refunds from 

them by January 2018.   

 

If you paid any New York registration or decal fees through a carrier or 

any other entity between June 1, 2009 and March 8, 2016 and you have 

not received a refund, you should contact that entity to inquire about the 

status of your refund. Further information can be found at 

www.nytrucktaxrefunds.com or by calling 855-800-4235. 

 

https://eclaim.kccllc.net/caclaimforms/gmy/Faqs.aspx
http://www.nytrucktaxrefunds.com/

